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Philippines-Palawan Mission Project Update

“Let each of you look not only to 
his own interests, but also to the 

interests of others.” 
— Philippians 2:4 ESV

Adventist World Aviation Foundation Philippines 
Inc (AWA) attended the Southern Asia Pacific 
Division (SSD) wide Sabbath School/Personal 
Ministries, Children Ministries, NDR/IEL on June 
9th -15th of 2024.

Mountain View College is an Adventist 
Educational Institution under the SSD territory, 
located in Valencia City, Bukidnon. This institution 
was established by the early pioneers who saw in a 
vision a place on top of the mountain as a good 
place and is now the place where the Educational 
Institution was established. MVC has a land 

area of 1,000 hectares, including waterfalls that 
serve as their source of electric power through a 
hydropower plant.

MVC was the venue of the SSD-wide SS/PM/ 
NDR-IEL congress, where about 50,000 plus 
Adventist Leaders and members came to attend 
from countries in Asia and the Philippines.

AWA was allowed to put up an information 
booth to let the church 
members know of this 
kind of ministry that 
we do in the province 
of Palawan. The 5x5 
meter space was free of 
charge.

Not many members 
of the church know 

AWA Philippines was at Mountain View College



AWA. Sometimes, they would ask us about the 
Yellow Bee, the small chopper that was lost in 
the west Philippine Sea while doing a medical 
evacuation. By putting up an AWA information 
booth, we are now perceived as a reliable and safe 
means of air logistic support for the Filipino people, 
especially in the MIMAROPA region (Mindoro, 
Marinduque, Romblon, and Palawan).We brought 
goodies (Hopia) from Palawan and let attendees 
have a free taste of this delicacy. We distributed 
brochures and calling cards and solicited their 
prayers for this ministry, as we are told in the Bible 
that more prayers, more power. 	

On the third day of the congress, there was a 
family who shared their talent and used half of 
our booth where they could sing and display their 
USB with songs. Many people took pictures with 

our logo in the background, helping us promote 
our ministry. We have distributed about a hundred 
brochures, praying that the church members will 
somehow support us through their prayers and 
hopefully even financially.

Overall, the congress was successful, and all 
the attendees were inspired and refreshed with 
learning and inspiration that they had heard 
during devotionals and topic presentations. We 
also provided an AWA t-shirt for the singer.
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Your AWA Mission Families serving at the AWA Philippines - Palawan Mission Project:

Betchie AlbaracinChristine CayetanoJed & Sherlyn NantesSir Ronie Fiedacan


